ubject: ref:-R18/127 & 115 Parcel CR4 SHLAA Ref 15231

To whom it may concern, We would like to object strongly to the above ref planning
application.

Croft 1s losing its identity as a village and any more huge developments such as the above
application will destroy the village as it now stands. The impact on already overcrowded Lanes,
I say Lanes because that's what they are, not urban roads the amount of traffic now travelling
through Croft has increased each year, I have been here now for. years and the Lane that I
live on _is now like the M62.

Our local primary schools are at stretching point and this would impact on them.

We encourage wild life in our village and once again as with this development it would be
decimated even more, we lost a huge amount with the development on Lady Lane recently.
New lane and Cross lane are already used as a rat run by works traffic in the morning and
evenings , the traffic on some mornings stretches back from Warrington road to Spring lane its
horrendous.

It is not in anyone's interest except the developers for this planning application to go ahead.
Regards






